

Highfield Lane, Maidenhead, Berkshire, SL6 3AX Tel: 01628 629415 Email: enquiries@coxgreen.com

Wednesday 1st October 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Safeguarding Conference - Monday 13th October 4.15 - 5.45 pm

We would like to invite you to our annual Cox Green School Safeguarding Conference which will take place on Monday 13th October. We will introduce key members of school staff who are involved in the safeguarding of students at Cox Green School, explaining a little bit about their roles and responsibilities. There will then be a presentation on key issues around the safety of young people, particularly regarding social media and smart phones. Finally, there will be an opportunity for everyone to ask individual questions of the staff or stay behind to raise individual concerns or queries. This event is aimed at parents and unless absolutely necessary, we would recommend that students do not attend.

This event is designed to support everyone in our community to understand and support the safeguarding of our young people. We hope to see as many parents as possible at the event, but we are limited by the capacity of our Theatre. If you would like to attend, please use this link https://forms.office.com/e/Yh9D9c2VGM to register. Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. The presentation will also be available to view on our website and a link to this will be sent out after the event.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Charlotte Morgan-Russell **Deputy Headteacher**